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1000 West Garden Avenue,Coeur d'Alene, ID 83814

NIC Financial Aid Office 
Cardinal Central 
Lee-Kildow Hall  

ID: 0149261

You are receiving this email as notification that you will be receiving a grant as a result of funding provided to North Idaho College from 
the American Rescue Plan Act of 2021, which provides relief to students during the COVID-19 crisis. 

To view your award, log into your MyNIC Self Service Student Finance portal. These funds will be sent to you as a refund and will be 
processed on October 15th. If you have not set up your refund method, please set up direct deposit on your MyNIC Self Service 
Student Finance page before October 12th. If you have not set up your direct deposit by that date, your refund will be mailed to the 
address we have on file. (Update your mailing address on your MyNIC Self-Service under User Options on the left side navigation 
menu) 

**If you would like these funds applied directly to your 2021 Fall balance at NIC, you must reply to this email no later than 5pm 
on Monday, October 11th, confirming your choice of this option. 

Financial Aid Office 
At Cardinal Central 
(208) 769-3311 Phone
(208) 769-3399 Fax




